Schoolcomms

OWLS - BEAR TOWN EDUCATIONAL VISIT - TUESDAY 10TH OCTOBER 2023
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Dear Parent/Carer of $SchoolMember$,
Owls visit to Bear Town on Tuesday 10%M October 2023

We are very excited to be taking Owls Class along with Class One from Kings Nympton to visit Bear Town on the 10t" October.
Bear Town is an exciting indoor role play venue for children up to the age of 7 years old. During the visit the children will have

| the opportunity to dress up, play and interact with their peers in 12 different role play areas such as a café, a building and

| construction area, a police station, hairdressers and a vets. Within the Foundation Stage, the majority of our learning takes place
through play and so we are thrilled to be able to offer this trip which we think will really build the children’s confidence. It will
also allow them to meet their peers from Kings Nympton School whom they will join on many other occasions throughout their
time at Winkleigh School.

We will have exclusive use of the centre during our visit but we do ask that QOwls wear their usual school uniform for this trip
| please.

The children will need a packed lunch, and plenty to drink. (No glass bottles, fizzy drinks, chocolate bars or sweets please.) A
school packed lunch can be requested, please indicate this on the School Gateway comments box. Please can we ask that the
children bring lunches in a small rucksack or bag that they can carry themselves as we will eat at Bear Town once we arrive.

The cost of this trip is offered at a greatly reduced cost of £10.50 per child thanks to money raised by FOWS,
Contributions towards this trip are voluntary, however if insufficient funds are received, the trip may not be able to go ahead.

Payment and permission has been set up on the School Gateway, please log on and respond by Tuesday 3rd October
2023, after this date the visit will no longer be visible on the School Gateway. Please state if your child will bring a
home packed lunch or if they would like to order a school packed lunch.

| Regards,

Mrs Bourner
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www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/winkleigh
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
3 The Woodland Federation
Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender ifimediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You should not distribute, copy or disclose
the contents of this e-mail to anyone else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.



